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1.  The purpose of this ECB is to announce a new program that provides field training 
opportunities on select projects to foster a culture of continuous learning.  
 
2.  The Corps has very diverse portfolio of work ongoing at any given time.  The diversity of 
projects and their technical activities create a great learning opportunity for us all.  If make 
known these opportunities to members of our communities of practice, the projects sites become 
“learning classrooms” for those that desire to gain a specific experience to increase their 
technical competency.  Attached to this ECB is a select list of project learning opportunities, 
military and civil works, which we have identified to kick off this new program.   You may 
access this announcement and listing of projects at the following URL on the TEN web site:   
 
https://ten.usace.army.mil/TechExNet.aspx?p=s&a=ANNOUNCEMENTS;39   
 
The web version will include a short description of the project, along with a point of contact who 
will be your host through which you may learn more about the project, coordinate dates of travel, 
and make any other arrangements necessary to enhance the learning experience.  
 
We have posted only a few of the opportunities to get the program started.  To keep growing our 
technical competency, we are soliciting from you other projects that you feel of technical 
interest.  If you have a project you wish to share with our community, please send to George O. 
Lea JR, Chief of Military Branch Engineering and Construction the project name and location, 
short description of your project, the learning experience to be gained, a point of contact and the 
dates of opportunity.  All projects received will be posted on the web. 
 
For additional information, comments or questions please contact Mr. George O. Lea JR at 202-
761-7775.  Thank you for your support 
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      JAMES C. DALTON, P.E. 
      Chief, Engineering and Construction  
      Directorate of Civil Works 
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